Agenda Item E - Recognitions and Celebrations

Caitlyn Hudson Angel Suarez

Mineola High School junior, Caitlyn Hudson won the Downey Publishing Company Art
Contest. As the winner, her artwork will be featured on the cover of the new Wood
County Phone Book, she will receive $500, and the High School Art Department will
also receive $500.

Angel Suarez, a sophomore at Mineola High School won 2nd place in the art contest.
He won $250 and his artwork will be featured on the inside cover of the new phone
book.

Mineola High School Senior
Selina Jaimes
has been elected the
Family, Career, and Community
Leaders of America (FCCLA) Region Ili
Vice President of Public Relations
for the 2015-2016 school year.




Texas Governor Greg Abbott has proclaimed October 2015 as “Principals Month” in
Texas. We recognize the positive contributions our principals and vice principals have
made on student achievement in Texas. School leadership is vital to the success of all
students. The motto of the Texas Association of Secondary School Principals is,
“Above All, Students First.”

STATE OF TEXAS
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

As school leaders, principals are entrusted with our most valuable resource — our
next generation of leaders. These students are our promise for the future, and it is critical

that they receive a rigorous and well-rounded education.

Principals are more than just caretakers of their schools. Principals are expected
to be educational leaders, disciplinarians, community builders, spokesmen, budget
analysts and guardians of policy mandates and initiatives. Principals set the academic
tone for their schools and work collaboratively with teachers to set performance

objectives and maintain high curriculum standards.

Each year, organizations nationwide designate the month of October as a time to

recognize the contributions of elementary, middle and high school principals.

At this time, I encourage all Texans to acknowledge the important role principals

play in ensuring that every child has access to a high-quality education.

Therefore, I, Greg Abbott, Governor of Texas, do hereby proclaim October 2015 to

Principals Month

in Texas, and urge the appropriate
recognition whereof.

In official recognition whereof,

I hereby affix my signature this the
23" day of September, 2015.
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Governor T Texas

We appreciate our principals and vice principals for all of their work and dedication to
the students of Mineola I.S.D.

HIGH SCHOOL

Vice Principal - Jnifer Knipp Principal — David Sauer



MIDDLE SCHOOL

Principal — Mike Sorenson Vice principal — Kendall Gould

ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

Principal — David Johnson Vice principal — Ange Everett



